
As you may be aware, submission via CORENET X will soon become mandatory for all new 
projects with GFA of 30,000m2 and above from 1 October 2025 (more information can be found 
at https://go.gov.sg/cxtimeline). 
 
As an industry leader,  your insights are crucial in shaping this transition. We regularly conduct 
pulse check surveys to gauge industry preparedness and identify potential challenges. Your 
perspective will be particularly valuable in understanding how organisations are adapting to this 
change and what support might be needed to ensure a smooth transition. 
 
I would be grateful if you could complete the survey at: https://go.gov.sg/cxpulsecheck. 
 
Please feel free to share this survey with your peers and colleagues whose insights would also 
be valuable. For more information about the implementation timeline, please visit: 
https://go.gov.sg/cxtimeline. 
 
Thank you for your continued support in transforming our built environment sector. Your 
leadership plays a vital role in driving this important change. 
 
Regards, 
Chi Leong 
 

 

Chin Chi Leong 
Executive Director 
Building and Construction Authority 
T: +65 6804 4296 
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